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New Year greetings from the RNAO Lambton executive network officers 
 
It has been an exciting year with many events and opportunities to advocate for 
nursing and health care within our community. We would like to welcome all new and 
returning members to RNAO and invite you to join us at our events and meetings. 
Together, we can make a difference.    
 
For information on how you can participate, please contact Ashley Pierce at 
ashleyhelenpierce@gmail.com 

 

Celebrations, advocacy and education through evidence-based 
practice: key highlights from 2018 

 
helenpierce@gmail.com 
 
First photo from the left: Lambton Chapter president Ashley Pierce (first from the right) 
and Region 1 representative Betty Oldershaw (second from the right) host a visit with 
RNAO CEO Doris Grinspun (first from the left) for RNAO’s Fall Tour. They are pictured 
with Maxine Fiddick, president and founder of Fiddick’s Nursing Home in Petrolia. 
Middle photo: Lambton Chapter Executive and guests at 2018 Fall AGM. Third photo 
from left: ENO Charlene McMahon (first from left) and Ashley Pierce (first from right) 

 

 

TWITTER 
@RNAO_Lambton 

 
Follow us on Twitter and 
together we can inspire 
and inform health care 

 

 
 

GOOGLE HANGOUTS 
RNAO Lambton Chapter 

 
Virtual meetings 
alternating with face-to-
face meetings are held 
the second Monday of 
each month (excluding 
holidays & July/August).   
 
All members or potential 
members are welcome 
to join us. If you would 
like to attend a meeting, 
please contact Ashley 

mailto:ashleyhelenpierce@gmail.com
mailto:ashleyhelenpierce@gmail.com


visit MPP Bob Bailey for QPOR 2018. 
 

2018 highlights: 
 

● During our 2017/2018 AGM, we heard from registered nurse Donna Scully and 

registered practical nurse Wendy Weber about the Legalization of Cannabis: 

What every nurse needs to know. 

● For Nursing Week, we celebrated the event Raise a Cup to Flo which included 

free coffee for nurses from the Lambton Chapter and the Coffee Lodge in 

Sarnia. 

● Lambton Chapter Executive delivered an educational presentation to both 

first and second-year students of Lambton College/University of Windsor 

BScN program and provided a fun and invigorating pizza lunch. 

● Region 1 hosted a visit with RNAO CEO Doris Grinspun for the 2018 Fall Tour. 

She visited multiple locations in Petrolia, Chatham and Windsor. 

● 2018 AGM: Members heard a presentation on Eating Disorders: how it affects 

your practice and how you can help with special guest Hali Sitarz. It was an 

amazing event for networking amongst some great health practitioners.  

 
 

Lambton chapter executive network officers 2018-2019 
 

President Ashley Pierce 

Policy & Political Action        Charlene McMahon 

Finance    Ashley Pierce 

Social Media & Information Technology Amanda Dodge 

Membership vacant 

Communications vacant 

Workplace Liaisons Tracy Perks-Whitson 
Christine Edge 

Student Representatives Marissa Hartford 
 

 
Grow your leadership skills  
If you are interested in becoming an executive network officer, workplace liaison, 
student representative or simply just want to get involved, let us know.  
 
 

Pierce. 
 

Meeting Schedule 

 
Jan. 14 at 6 p.m.   
New Year dinner at 
Paddy Falherty’s, 130 
Seaway Rd. Point 
Edward 
 
Feb. 4 from 6 - 8 p.m.  
Google Hangouts 
 
March 4 from 6 - 8 p.m.   
Coffee Lodge, 400 
Exmouth, Sarnia 
 
April 15 from 6 - 8 p.m.   
Google Hangouts 
 
May 13 from 6 - 8 p.m.   
(TBA) 
 
June 10  
(tentative) 

 
Upcoming Events: 

 

Raise a Cup to Flo  
In celebration of Nursing 
Week, there will be free 
coffee for nurses at the 
Coffee Lodge on 
Thursday, May 9. 

 
 

Website: https://chapters-igs.rnao.ca/chapter/41/about 

Contact: Ashley Pierce, ashleyhelenpierce@gmail.com   
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